Local 2322

Election Notice

2016
Dear Members,

As announced by email in March, voting dates for the UAW 2322
Presidential election have been extended.

Ballots will be mailed April 25.

Completed ballots must be received (not postmarked) by May 17.

All members, please update your contact info at
uaw2322.org/updates/ so your ballot will reach you.

Contact the Elections Committee with any concerns at
elections@uaw2322.org.

And please, VOTE and urge others to vote!

Yours,

UAW 2322 Elections Committee
Matthew Donlevy

Alyssa Goldstein

Hannah Levine

Monica Nelson

Luke Pretz

Alternate: Carly Overfelt
distributed April 7, 2016
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